
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NSEA SUPPORT FOR SB100 
 

Date:  February 12, 2019 
To:  Senate Committee on Education 
Re:  SB100—Licensure and Employment of Veterans, Military, and Their Spouses 
 
The Nevada State Education Association represents teachers and education support 
professionals across the state. We believe that every Nevada student deserves a high-quality 
public education. 
 
NSEA supports Senate Bill 100, revising provisions relating to the licensure and employment 
of veterans, military personnel, and their spouses in Nevada public schools. 
 
Teaching is one of the most common occupations for military spouses, who frequently must 
move for their spouse’s work. Expedited processing of teaching licensing and employment at 
school districts for these educators moving to Nevada not only will help fill open positions, it 
provides stability and support for military families that have relocated.  
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